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TONBRIDGE & MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

CABINET 

6 February 2007 

Report of Chief Executive  

Part 1- Public 

Matters for Recommendation to Council 

 

1 REVISED HOMEWORKING, TELEWORKING AND MOBILE WORKING 

POLICY 

1.1 A revised homeworking, teleworking and mobile working policy was considered by 

Policy and Best Value Committee at its meeting held on 23 January 2007. 

Suggested revisions were agreed by that Committee.   

 

1.2 Legal Implications 

1.2.1 As set out in the revised policy. 

1.3 Financial and Value for Money Considerations 

1.3.1 None. 

1.4 Risk Assessment 

1.4.1 As addressed in the revised policy. 

1.5 Recommendations 

1.5.1 It is therefore recommended that the revised homeworking, teleworking and 

mobile working policy, as set in the Appendix to the report to Policy and Best 

Value Committee on 23 January 2007, be recommended to Council for adoption.  

Background papers: contact: Mark Raymond 

Nil  

 

David Hughes 

Chief Executive 


